
Prime Minister of Papua New
Guinea to Visit Cuba

Havana, November 18 (RHC)-- The Prime Minister of Papua New Guinea Peter O'Neill will arrive in Cuba
on Monday, November 21st, for an official visit.

During his stay on the island, Peter O'Neill will hold talks with President Raúl Castro and carry out other
activities.
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